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poker run

Planned

A fund-raising motorcycle poker

run will take place, based from Wey-
burn, on Saturday, May 13,
- The motorcycle poker run will take
a similar format to snowmobile poker
rallies, with the motorcyclists leaving
Weyburn between noon and 1 p.m.
They will travel to Midale, Estevan,
then to Stoughton and back to Weyburn
to the Elks Hall, with the riders drawing
a card at each stop.

Half of the money raised will go to
the Special Olympics, as well as $2
from each steak supper sold at the Elks,
said one of the organizers, Russ Moe.
The balance of the money raised will be
split up among the poker run winners.

He said some years the poker run is
done in conjunction with their toy run |
for the Salvation Army at Christmas,
but this year it was decided to do a sep-
arate run for the Special Olympics.The
toy run will till be held later this fall.

Based on runs held in past years, the
attendance could be anywhere from 25
to 50 bikers, depending on the weather
‘and on seeding, said Mr. Moe.

Those interested in participating can
‘contact himself, Jim St. Onge or Marv

[ Kittleson for details.
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